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News from the Solent Academies Trust Team and our families 

Message from Alison and the team                                                                    

Hello everyone, we hope you are continuing to keep safe and well.  

Please do remember to maintain social distancing over the weekend 

and half term, remember that CV-19 is still out there and we want you 

all to stay well.                                                                                                   

Many of you have sent over photographs of your daily exercise 

activities this week and not surprisingly lots of fun with water!  We love 

to see your photos and they are all sent on to your child’s class teacher 

to see and record.  You’d be surprised at how much progress we are 

seeing, just through the photos and your messages.  Many of our 

children are learning new lifeskills and skills for independence.                                                            

After half term things will remain pretty much the same.  We are 

gradually increasing the numbers of pupils in school on a case by case 

basis and I will send you a copy of the arrangements we have in place 

to keep your children safe in a separate information sheet.                         

For now I hope you and your children are able to have a break over half 

term and I’m sure you would like to join me in thanking the staff for 

their tireless efforts to plan home learning activities, keep in touch with 

you regularly and also keep the schools running successfully. 

ROUND UP OF THE WEEK—Please also see all the photos on our 

websites they are really fantastic 

SMILES! 
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